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Brookstone Builders, Inc.  
Completes U.S. Navy Project 
  

 

MANCHESTER, NH – (March 23, 2022) Brookstone Builders, Inc., construction managers 

and general contractors headquartered in Manchester, New Hampshire, recently announced 

that they have completed a renovation project for the United States Navy. 

 

The project involved converting open and warehouse space in multiple buildings at the 

Portsmouth Naval Shipyard into office space. The scope of work included select demolition, 

drywall, new doors and frames, flooring, and finishes. 

 

Mark Brockelman was Brookstone Builders’ Project Manager. 

 

“Renovation projects such as this one that require working in and around occupied space have 

become somewhat of a specialty, and our crews have developed experience at following the 

necessary and enhanced safety, noise, and dust abatement procedures,” said Brookstone  

Builder’s President Paula Scales.  

 

“We have always enjoyed working with the Naval Shipyard as well,” Ms. Scales added. “Our 

business relationship has spanned many years and we appreciate their straightforward 

communication protocols and work processes.”    

 

A woman-owned enterprise, Brookstone Builders, Inc. was founded in 1984. The company 

provides commercial, industrial, and design-build solutions throughout northern New England, 

and has also been involved in a wide range of specialty and renovation projects.   

 

For additional information please contact Ms. Paula Scales at (603) 641-9455 or visit 

www.brookbuild.com .             ### 

http://www.brookbuild.com/

